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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

May 21, 2021 

  

Steve Basco 

333 E. Hennepin Avenue 

Unit 1011 

Minneapolis, MN 55414 

 

VIA EMAIL: sbasco.mpls@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 821 Conway Street 

 

Dear Mr. Basco: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 18, 2021 at the Legislative Hearing Ms. Moermond, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 

8, 2021 via telephone between 1:30 and 3:30 p.m. for further discussion and an update from 

you on the potential compliance options discussed in the hearing after speaking with contractors.    

 

As discussed in the hearing, information about the City’s Rental Rehab program can be found 

online here: https://www.stpaul.gov/housing/rental-rehabilitation-loan-program You may reach out to 

Dionne Alkamooneh at Dionne.Alkamooneh@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-6707 with questions. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas - Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 
 Dionne Alkamooneh – Planning & Economic Development – Project Manager 
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